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I’m pleased to announce that before the school year ends and my 5th grade scholars become middle schoolers, we have arranged an amazing field trip so that we can end our year on a high note!
On Monday, May 23rd, students will have the opportunity to visit historic St. Augustine! After studying Florida history in 4th grade, and American History in 5th, students will get to see many of the sites that they had only read about in their textbooks. Among other things, we will be visiting the Old Jail, the Fountain of Youth, and the Castillo de San Marcos.
Permission slips and information went home this week. The cost of the trip is $80, and that money, as well as permission slips, is due no later than Friday, May 13th. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate in emailing me at jbecker@hlacharter.com. 
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Notes from Ms. Katje:
No updates provided

Notes from Coach Cotter:
No updates provided
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While there is no spelling homework during Spring Break, the attached reading comprehension and Science Fair activity is due the Friday that we return, April 1st.
April 15, 2022
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Monday, April 25: Yearbook orders due
Thursday, April 28: Progress reports
Monday, May 2-Tuesday, May 3: ELA FSA
Thursday, May 5-Friday, May 6: Math FSA
Monday, May 16-Tuesday, May 17: Science FSA
Wednesday, May 18: Science Fair projects due
Thursday, May 19: Science Fair (6-7:00 pm)
Monday, May 23: St. Augustine
Wednesday, May 25: Graduation (8:30-9:30 am)

       
ELA: This past week, we learned about the suffix, “-less,” and continued to read our class novel, The Sign of the Beaver. 
SS: We just finished Ch. 4 which focused on Life in the Colonies. The test will be on Tuesday.
Math: Students are testing on Ch. 14: Classifying Two-Dimensional Shapes on Monday. We will then begin FSA review.
Science: We just tested on Unit 8: Forces and Motion. Unit 9 will be on The Structure of Living Things.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “creativity.” Being creative helps you become a better problem solver in all areas of your life. Creativity helps you see things differently and better deal with uncertainty. Studies show that creative people are better able to live with uncertainty because they can adapt their thinking.


Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on commonly misspelled words.
necessary		   surprise		        nickel			scheme	                embarrass
ninety			   separate		        noticeable		sincerely                          occasion
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